PLSR Rabbit Show

Prep for show – Clean your rabbits, you can use Listerine (brown) diluted with water to clean the urine stains on their feet. Check teeth, toe nails, and ears when choosing bunnies. Weigh bunnies and try to get three identical bunnies to show. 
Saturday Afternoon Show – 2:00 am – Rabbits need to be there at 1:00 for sifting. Rabbits need to be eating consistently over the entire day Saturday.  The goal is for them to look full!  

Classes – your rabbits will all be put into pens and then the judge will go through them. Remember what pen you put yours in and know your tattoo number! 
Show ring attire – You are expected to be in a collared shirt, tucked in with nice pants.  Even though you are not in the ring you are still representing us at the show. 
Make sure you familiarize the PLSR Rules pertaining to the rabbit show.

List of supplies to bring.

Show box (optional) – small container works well because you will have to store your stuff under the rabbit tables. 
Enough Feed for the entire week.  You are responsible for feeding 2 times a day from October 2nd until Oct 10th.  Failure to do so could get you removed from the show and you could lose your winnings. Continue your usual feed routine. 

You don’t need to bring your whole feed sack.  Pre-mix each feeding and bring it up to the fairgrounds in a bucket or plastic bag.  

Feed Bowls / Water Bottles – You can leave your feed bowls and water bottles in your pen. 
Supplies for Pen – You will need a lock to put on your pen so people do not open it and take your rabbits out. You will also need shavings or something to put under your pen to help collect the droppings. It will help keep the smell and flies down too.   

ONLY PEOPLE WHO MAKE THE SALE STAY IN THE BARN FOR THE WEEK! Everyone else will be dismissed with their animals to go home.
A POSITIVE, WINNING ATTITUDE - No matter the outcome of your project in the show ring, you are representing Deer Park FFA and we always portray positive showmanship.

If at any point between now and the show you have questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Rankin in the Ag Office or on her district cell phone, 281-330-0141.

Thanks and GOOD LUCK!!!

